
   

 

         Byrne Creek  
    Community School 

STUDENT BULLETIN-The week of February18-21 

 
ARTONA ID CARDS 
The semester 2 photo ID cards have arrived. Come by the office during break times to pick them up. 
 
BADMINTON 
Are you passionate about playing badminton or would like to try a new sport? Come try out for the badminton 
team! Please scan the QR code scattered around the school. Tryouts will be next week, February 19th-21st. 

 
MATH CONTEST 
There will be a mandatory meeting for students who have signed up for the Math contests this Thursday 
during Break in Room A207.  Anyone planning to write the Pascal, Cayley, Fermat or Euclid must attend. 
 
DIVERSITY DANCE 
The district is having the Diversity dance on Wednesday March 5th from 6-9 at Byrne Creek. This dance is open 
to all grade 8-12 students in Burnaby. This is an inclusive event that celebrates diversity and belonging. For any 
students who have paid on School Cash Online, please come collect your physical tickets from Mr. Kramer in 
the office. If you are interested in purchasing a ticket to the Diversity Dance come by the office with cash or 
pay online. Tickets are $10. 

 
BURNABY YOUTH SUSTAINABILITY NETWORK 
Climate Project Challenge 2025 applications are now open! The Burnaby Youth Sustainability Network and the 
Burnaby School District are inviting teams of students to take climate action in the community. Create an innovative 
climate project proposal by February 23 that has an emphasis on sustainability. The selected teams will receive up to 
$1000 to implement their sustainability project and an opportunity to showcase the progress in May. For more 
information, contact the Energy & Sustainability Team at energy@burnabyschools.ca. 

 
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Feb 17- Family day- school closed 
Feb 24- Spring sports start 
Feb 26- Pink shirt day/Math Contest 
Feb 28- Pro-D day – no classes for student 
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